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Dear Parent/Carer 

  

The Bulwell Academy Year 11 Graduation Prom, Wednesday 2 July 2025 

 

One of the highlights of the Academy year 

for our Year 11 students is the Graduation 

Prom.  It is an evening of high glamour, fun 

and celebration to recognise the hard work 

and commitment by our students and we 

hope that your child will be able to attend. 

 

The invitation to the Prom is a reward for 

your child’s positive education at The 

Bulwell Academy.  

 

We want all students to come and enjoy 

the prom, but this reward must be 

earned! 

 

Eligibility: Any significant poor behaviour or poor attendance shown between now and the end of 

exams may result in your child’s invitation being revoked. To attend prom, your child 

must have: 

• A high positivity ratio, which can be checked on Kickboard. 

• Must attend all exams, on time.  

• High attendance and punctuality to school. 

• High attendance to exam masterclasses and intervention sessions. 

To support our students and encourage them in the final push to their exams, we will 

be resetting their positivity ratio after Easter. This will give everyone a fresh start and 

everyone the chance to earn a place at the prom! 

 

When:  Wednesday 2 July, starting at 7.00pm (with arrival from 6.30pm) and finishing at 11.00pm. 

 

Where:  Goosedale, Papplewick, Nottingham NG6 8UJ 

 

Cost:  £30, payable on Arbor. However, students are being offered the opportunity to earn a 

discount on the full price in exchange for their commitment to attending Year 11 Success 

sessions. Any discount earned will be refunded through Arbor after the end of the exam 

period and prior to the Prom. 

 

 

 

https://goosedale.uk/
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To receive a free ticket, students must have a combination of some of the criteria 

below.  

• 100% attendance to exam masterclasses 

• 100% attendance to school 

• 100% punctuality 

• High positivity ratio 

• High attendance to after school intervention 

 

Included:  The event includes a free mocktail on arrival, a buffet, photo booth, disco and some 

surprise treats! Students will require funds to buy further soft drinks (cash or card payment 

at the bar), although there will be a supply of squash and water available to drink with the 

buffet. We have also arranged for the school photographer to attend the prom to capture 

the events of the evening. 

 

Behaviour: The Bulwell Academy has a zero-tolerance policy on under-age drinking and smoking. Any 

students found bringing in or drinking alcohol on the premises or smoking will be sent 

home.  We have requested a contact number on the online form for any emergency 

situations that might arise on the night. 

 

Prom Tickets: 

To secure your child’s place: 

• Please click on the link below and complete the online parental consent form 
https://forms.office.com/e/ypVVwNTVg2 
 

• Please pay for your child’s ticket on Arbor. If you do not have an Arbor Account, please find out 

how to create one here: Arbor Parent App 

 

• Your child will receive their official Prom Ticket prior to the end of exams. Any discount they have 

earned through attending Success sessions will be refunded through Arbor. 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to the Class of 2025 Bulwell Academy Graduation Prom on 

Wednesday 2 July. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Carrick      Miss O’Sullivan 

Associate Assistant Principal    Director of Achievement 

Katherine.carrick@bulwellacademy.org.uk  Theresa.osullivan@bulwellacademy.org.uk 

 

We appreciate that dressing your child for Prom can be a costly 

affair. If you would be interested in viewing our range of 

Preloved Promwear, please complete the online form below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/g94cVM476a 

If you can donate Promwear or accessories that may be 

suitable to help our Year 11s, please drop these off at 

Reception. 
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